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To: Members of the Executive Board 

Democratic Services 

Civic Hall 
Leeds   LS1 1UR 
 
Contact: Ian Walton 
Tel: (0113) 2474350 
Fax: (0113) 3951599 
Email:  ian.walton@leeds.gov.uk 
Our Ref: A61/ISW/execbrdlateitems 
Your Ref:  
 
14th July 2008 

 
Dear Councillor 
 
EXECUTIVE BOARD – 16

TH
 JULY 2008 – L ATE ITEMS 

 
The Chair has admitted the following as late items to the meeting to be held on Wednesday 
for the reasons stated: 
 
The National Challenge: Schools Achieving Less Than 30% of 5 GCSEs including English 
and Maths 
 
Because the DCSF deadline for submission of the plan is the end of July and it is considered 
appropriate that the Board should endorse the proposed approach prior to its submission. 
 
South Leeds Expression of Interest 
 
Because the proposal in relation to the South Leeds Expression of Interest is directly related 
to the National Challenge item and it is logical that both reports be considered at the same 
meeting of the Board. 
 
 
The reports are attached to this letter and I would be grateful if you could add them to your 
papers for the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ian Walton 
Principal Governance Officer 
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